
Puget Sound Energy invites you to an open house to learn 
about plans to upgrade the northern Redmond-Kirkland area 
electric system with the construction of a new 115 kilovolt 
transmission line from our Sammamish Substation in Redmond 
to or near our Juanita Substation in Kirkland (see map). 

The new transmission line will help us increase system capacity 
to accommodate existing and growing demand for power so 
we can continue to provide reliable service to approximately 
150,000 residential, commercial and industrial customers on 
the Eastside. We are working with an advisory group comprised 
of Kirkland and Redmond community members to select a 
preferred route for the project.

This is an early opportunity to provide comments on the 
project’s progress. We will host another community meeting in 
early 2012 to gather additional feedback on the project.
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Wednesday, Dec. 14, 2011
5:30 – 7:30 p.m.
Lake Washington Institute of Technology
11605 132nd Ave NE, Kirkland
West Building, Room 401
Refreshments and information provided

Join us for an open house to:
• Learn about the challenges facing the local  

electric system
• Discuss PSE’s plans to address those challenges 

with a new 115 kV transmission line
• Learn how the advisory group is working with  

a routing model
• Provide input on the siting process and work to date
• Ask questions

Open house on PSE electric system upgrade
New transmission line planned to improve service for your community

Project Area

To learn more about the project visit 
www.PSE.com/SammJuan115. 

We welcome your comments  
and questions on our project at 
info@sammjuan115.com. 

Web page: PSE.com/SammJuan115

E-mail: info@sammjuan115.com

Jason Van Nort
Gov’t and Community 
Relations Manager
425-462-3820

Barry Lombard
Project Manager
425-456-2230

Please contact:Please visit: For more information




